
 
 
 
 

Major Changes for Educational and People-to-People Exchange 
Programs in Cuba.  

 
 
 

In an effort to reach out to the Cuban People, President Obama has amended the 
Regulations for Educational and Cultural Organizations wishing to offer People-
to-People Programs in Cuba. The following is a direct quote about the amended 
regulations. 
 
“People-to-people exchanges. OFAC also is adding new paragraph (b)(2) to 
section 515.565 to restore a statement of specific licensing policy for ʻʻpeople-to-
peopleʼʼ exchanges. This travel category provides for specific licenses 
authorizing educational exchanges not involving academic study pursuant to a 
degree program when those exchanges take place under the auspices of an 
organization that sponsors and organizes such programs to promote people-to-
people contact.” 
 
As an OFAC licensed Travel Service Provider (TSP), Educational Travel Alliance, 
Inc., may provide you with complete information about applying for this specific 
license and make travel arrangements in Cuba once a license is issued to your 
organization. 
 
For complete information, please contact: 
 

Michael Eizenberg 
President 
Educational Travel Alliance, Inc.  
meizenberg@ETAcuba.com 
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